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Telecommunication Towers and Antennae Agreements 
between Rogers Communication Inc. and the City of Toronto 
 

Date: October 31, 2013 

To: Government Management Committee 

From: Chief Corporate Officer 

  

CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION 
Financial Impact 
 

In 2013, the City earned $188,500 in telecommunications licence agreement revenues from 

wireless communications carriers.   

 

The Agreement provides consent for collocation of other Wireless Carriers on the Licence 

Premises.  Rogers Wireless will be required to pay fifty percent of the base Licence Fee for pole 

and tower structures and 100 percent of the base for roof top installations  

 

Currently, the revenue generated from the Rogers sites as listed in Appendix 'A' amounts to 

$131,200 per year.  When applying the proposed schedule of Licence Fees, the total estimated 

revenue to the City of Toronto is approximately $2.3 million over the ten (10) years term or 

$230,000 per year.   


